



Miss Kerry Marshall Head of Girls Sport kerry.marshall@ellesmere.com

27th April 2018

Dear Parent,

I would like to invite your daughter to attend the summer Junior Development Centres (JDCs). These are local training centres organised by England Hockey for girls born in 01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 06 and 07. If your daughter has aspirations of playing hockey for her county, then I would encourage her to attend. After playing for a club or school, attending a JDC is the next step in a player's development and the first step towards international representation.

If your daughter requires transport to JDC training, a school minibus and member of staff will depart Ellesmere College at 5:15pm each Thursday and take pupils to Meole Brace School, Shrewsbury. The minibus will return to school at approximately 8:45pm. Places on the minibus are limited, so will be awarded on a first come first serve basis. To book a place on the minibus please reply to me on my email below.

More detailed information about the Shropshire JDCs is attached to this letter. If you have not done so already, you will need to register with England Hockey at www.ehbplayersystem.co.uk Where possible this should be done before the first session. Additional information can also be found at www.englandhockey.co.uk

If you would like your daughter to attend and to book a place on the minibus please email me at kerry.marshall@ellesmere.com

Yours sincerely

MmM

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com